
 
 

Wrightsville United Methodist Preschool News 
February 1, 2017 

 
PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THESE IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

Feb. 1  Wed.   All tuition payments AND 
      Lunch Bunch Forms due. 

 
Feb.  9  Thurs.  Scholastic Book Orders due 

       If you choose to order online,   
       please use our online school code:    
       P8PXL.  Please see Mrs. Mandy if you have  
       any book order questions. 

 
Feb.  14  Tues.   VALENTINE'S PARTIES in    

       individual  classrooms. (see back  
       for details) 

 
Feb.  21  Tues.   DAYTIME PAJAMA PARTY!!!    

       (see  back  for details) 
 
March 1-17    New Hanover County Schools 
      Kindergarten Registration  



 

Valentine Parties 
 Valentine parties will be held separately in each classroom on 
Tuesday, February 14th .    The children will exchange valentines and 
teachers will send home Class Lists in advance.  The cards can be 
homemade or store bought.  We encourage you to let your child help as 
much as possible with the preparations of their Valentine cards.  Teachers 
will post sign up sheets for party supplies.  
 

 
 

Pajama Party Details-Tuesday February 21st: 

 

 On Pajama Party Day, the kids come dressed in their PJs and BRING A FAVORITE 
BEDTIME BUDDY.  It’s fine if the kids wear slippers or have “footy pjs” as we will NOT 
be going outside on this day.  The day will include Bedtime Buddy awards ( fuzziest, 
tallest, smallest, oldest, funniest, sleepiest, etc).  We will make pancakes or other 
special breakfast treats in our classrooms. We will have an informal pajama party 
parade (primarily just walk up to see the church staff) and we will cuddle up with our 
bedtime buddies and watch a short classic Winnie the Pooh video and more!!!!!! 
 



Thank you! Thank you! Thank you! 
 
To Jennifer George (Luke's Mom) for providing "hands on fun" while 

making Lego impressions in Play-Doh for our "Ll" Week Activity. 

 
 To Anna Murphy (Mason's Mom) for scheduling her friend Ashton  
come by with a very special guest, her tiny little  monkey named "Colt",  for 
our special "Mm" week activity.  He was adorably cute and very busy and 
funny as he climbed around on his "Mom's" head and shoulders the whole 
time she shared with us.     
  
 
Preschool Enrollment for the 2017-18 School Year: 
Currently, we just have two 3 Year Old spots left open for the upcoming 
school year.  If you have a friend or know someone new to the area looking 
for a sweet little preschool like ours, please don't delay, have them contact 
Ruth right away! 910-256-4471. 
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Thursday Lunch Bunch 

Child's Name _________________________________________________________ 

 

Please check the days your child will be staying for Thursday Lunch Bunch this month: 
 

Feb. 2            
 
Feb. 9    
 
Feb. 16   
 
Feb. 23   
  
Number of Lunch bunch days _______ X $5.00 = __________________ 
 
Please turn in this form by Wednesday, February 1st.  You may add total to your 
tuition check for January.  Reminder: 3 day a week tuition is 180.00/month and 4 day 
is $200.00/month.  Thank you.  
 
 

Thursday Lunch Bunch 

Child's Name _________________________________________________________ 

 

Please check the days your child will be staying for Thursday Lunch Bunch this month: 
 

Feb. 2            
 
Feb. 9    
 
Feb. 16   
 
Feb. 23   
  
Number of Lunch bunch days _______ X $5.00 = __________________ 
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